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DATE: 9 December 2020 

MEMO TO: Executive Directors, Association Presidents, Insurance Administrators,  
 Industry Partners, Life Members, Gamble Award Winners and Friends  

FROM: Michele Mahoney, Secretary 

SUBJECT: Official Call, 2021 Annual Membership 

The Annual Meeting of the National Guard Executive Directors Association will be held 27-31 
March 2021, at the Hilton Charlotte Center City, 222 East Third Street, Charlotte, NC. (704-377-
1500) Due to the state of the pandemic, the conference dates were changed. The conference 
will consist of the regularly scheduled meetings, elections, and hotel selections. The attire for 
the meeting will be business casual.  

Due to the current Covid-19 pandemic, we are not accepting registrations at this time. Although 
the conference has been delayed, associations are encouraged to submit membership dues. 
We know, in the past, most associations paid for their membership and conference 
registrations at the same time. If you would like to maintain this “one-time payment”, please 
submit both payments simultaneously, but separate the payments into TWO checks (one for 
membership, one for registration). NGEDA will hold the registration check until the conference 
and ONLY process the membership checks at this time. Alternatively, if you would like to pay 
with a credit card, NGEDA will process the total payment, and credit back the conference 
registration fees, should the conference once again change.  

We are only accepting your 2021 Membership dues.  

We strongly encourage you to renew your state and corporate membership using our online 
option found at www.ngeda.org. If you wish to mail a check, please submit payment to NGEDA, 
Attn: Michele Mahoney, 5012 NE 42nd Street, Kansas City, MO 64117 
 
If you have any questions or comments concerning the NGEDA meeting please do not hesitate 
to call Michele Mahoney at 816-872-4246. 
 
We look forward to seeing you in Charlotte! 
 
Michele Mahoney 
NGEDA Secretary 

NATIONAL GUARD EXECUTIVE DIRECTORS ASSOCIATION 
5012 NE 42nd Street 

Kansas City, MO 64117 
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